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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

CONTRACT FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR  

HILLSBORO HIGH HEAED PUMP STATION AND CONTROL GATE 
IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT NO. 7047 

NOTICE DATED: AUGUST 13, 2021 

Clean Water Services intends to award a Contract to the following Consultant to provide 
Professional Engineering Services for the Hillsboro High Head Pump Station and Control Gate 
Improvements Project No. 7047 by seeking Board of Directors approval of the award on 
September 21, 2021: HDR Engineering, Inc. 

 

Thank you to all proposers for your interest. 
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